March 29, 2021








Nancy Thorne Chambers


1625 Delphi Rd. SW


Olympia, WA  98512


360-951-2538








City of Olympia Arts Commission


Dept. of Parks, Arts & Recreation


222Coumbia St. NW


Olympia, WA 98501





Dear Program Manager:








Gift of Artwork to the City of Olympia 








This proposal is for adding two more bronze pieces from A Story Place, as a gift to Olympia, which will accompany the eight pieces already designated for LBA Park.  These two pieces, FAWN and SKUNK will be manufactured exactly like the others and will be installed in the group setting like the other pieces when they are completed by the foundry. These additional sculptures should round out the ensemble since they are dressed in female attire and the others are in male attire except for the reader. 





Currently, the layout for the ten (10) bronze pieces is under consideration and we will be ready for an okay to proceed with preparing the pieces and the area for permanent installation.  





Sincerely, Nancy Thorne Chambers 





